Morgan Lewis

RECEIVED

SEP 23 2020

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

Ronald W. Del Sesto, Jr. Brett P. Ferenchak Stephany Fan

ronald.delsesto@morganlewis.com brett.ferenchak@morganlewis.com stephany.fan@morganlewis.com

September 23, 2020

VIA E-MAIL

Kent Chandler, Executive Director Kentucky Public Service Commission 211 Sower Boulevard Frankfort, KY 40602-8294 PSCED@ky.gov

Re: Notification Regarding a Proposed *Pro Forma* Change in the Ownership and Control Structure of Southern Light, LLC (Filed March 2, 2020)

NOTICE OF CONSUMMATION

Dear Executive Director Chandler:

On behalf of Southern Light, LLC, this letter notifies the Commission that the *2020 Pro Forma Change*, as described in the above-referenced Notification, was completed effective June 2, 2020.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this filing. Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Respectfully submitted,

Ronald W. Del Sesto, Jr. Brett P. Ferenchak

Stephany Fan

Counsel for Southern Light, LLC

But P Ferenchale